August 2025
Dear Parents,

Welcome Back! We hope that you enjoyed your summer! We are excited to have your child with us this year for Pre K!
For Parent/Teach communication in the classroom this year, we will be using a system called Class Dojo. This program allows parents to be able to download the free app and communicate with the teacher throughout the school day. With the use of this program, we as the teachers are able to contact you regarding any thing that involves your student, whether is a child not feeling well, a change in transportation, or behavior problems, this offer an instant communication to you as the parent and to teacher. 
In your child’s TAKE HOME BLUE folder will be a MONTHLY BEHAVIOR CALENDAR. Students will receive a smiley face for a good day or a frown face for a bad day. It is simple communication for a behavior calendar, but this combined with the use of CLASS DOJO allows parents to gain a clear understanding of the child’s day.
At the beginning of each week, you will receive a NEWSLETTER. Here you will find any upcoming events, important dates, and reminders. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO GO THROUGH YOUR CHILD’S FOLDER EVERY NIGHT AND SIGN THEIR CONDUCT CALENDAR. It is important to take any papers or projects out of their folder and to return anything that needs to come back to school. 

Please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns that you have now or anytime throughout the year. Pre K will be sending home in folders any and all information that you need to know regarding what is taking place in your student’s classroom.
We look forward to working and learning with your children this year!

                 Thank you,

Mrs. Catherine Lucas- Lead Teacher 
 Ms. Cathy Greene- Assistant Teacher 
